
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
BY ELECTRONIC MAIL AND COURIOR 
 
 
 
August 28, 2009 
 
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor 
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 
Re:  Export Transmission Service Charge Review 
 
Please find enclosed ten (10) copies of the Independent Electricity System Operator 
(the “IESO”) final report to the Ontario Energy Board on the findings and the IESO’s 
recommendation for an appropriate Export Transmission Service charge for Ontario.  
This report is the culmination of a comprehensive undertaking involving broad 
discussions with stakeholder groups and comprehensive quantitative and qualitative 
analysis and assessment.   
 
Yours truly, 
 
 
Original signed by 
 
 
Carl Burrell 
Senior Regulatory Analyst 
Regulatory Affairs 
Independent Electricity System Operator 
 
cc. Export Transmission Service Tariff Working Group (By Email) 

Intervenors in EB-2008-0272 (By Email) 
 Ms. Anne-Marie Reilly, Hydro One Networks (By Email) 
 


